
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Oneonta’s 2016 Annual Financial Report, as 

filed with the State Comptroller’s office, has been filed with the Town Clerk and is 

available for public inspection at the Town Clerk’s office in the Town Hall, on State 

Highway 23, West Oneonta, NY  during the hours of 8:30am and 3:00pm, Monday 

through Friday. 

 

        Cheryl L. Shackelton 

        Town Clerk 

 


